
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting 

February 5, 2013 

7:00 PM 

 

Minutes 

 

 
 

 
President Ed Schwarz called the meeting to order at 7:10 PM. In attendance were 7 members of 

the Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association (SONA). 
  
Minutes from the December 4, 2012 SONA Meeting were approved 7-0. 
 
Old business: 

1 A member provided updates on the proposed application for 5 homes on Bland Circle at 

Falcon Drive. The application is scheduled to be heard by the Planning Commission on 

March 20, 2013. An update was also provided on the Tannler West application. There has 

been no activity with the city on this application. 
2 A member provided an update on the Metro grant proposal to acquire the last 5.65 acres 

of the White Oak Savanna park. The grant has been submitted and a Metro tour of the 

park has been scheduled for March 2013. 
3 A member provided an update on the Lake Oswego - Tigard Water Treatment Plant 

proposal. The appeal of the Planning Commission decision is before the City Council. A 

decision on the appeal is expected at the next City Council meeting. 
4 The Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association membership list was discussed. Recently, 

the NA reached out to its members through email and postal mail to make sure that 

members on the list still reside within SONA. Based on the returns from that effort, some 

names will be removed from the membership list as those parties no longer reside within 

SONA.  
 
New business:  

1 A member provided an update on the White Oak Savanna park. The second annual 

Walk/Run fundraiser for the White Oak Savanna will be held on April 14, 2003 at 9 AM 

at the track at Rosemont Ridge Middle School. It is hoped that 100 participants will take 

part. All proceeds will go towards continuing acquisition and restoration of the park. The 

Run/Walk is co-sponsored by the City of West Linn and Neighbors for a Livable West 

Linn. 
2 A member reported that an Earth Day SOLVE project will be held at the White Oak 

Savanna park on April 20, 2013. 
3 Patrick Maguire provided a summary of the Neighborhood Associations Presidents 

meeting that he attended on January 31, 2013. 
4 Ed Schwarz provided a summary of the proposed changes to the Community 

Development Code currently being undertaken by the city.  
 



Patrick Maguire provided the Treasurer’s report. 
 
Members discussed having a Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association get together at Douglas 

Park this summer. It was decided to discuss the logistics of this at the next Neighborhood 

Association meeting in March. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM. 
 


